
 

 

27th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Performance at the Barbakan 
 
I am writing to let you know that I will be taking the Year 6 strings and trumpet players to perform 
Christmas songs outside the Barbakan on Thursday 14th December. We will be walking there 
at around 9:30am and will be back in time for lunch. 
 
The children will need to remember to bring in their instruments on the day of the performance 
and are encouraged to decorate them with tinsel to make them extra Christmassy! Please also 
remember that school jumpers are to be worn for all school visits. As we will be playing outside, 
warm coats, hats and scarves are also recommended. 
 
As this is a local visit we do not need you to fill in a consent form. If for any reason you do not 
want your child to take part in this event, please inform the school office. 
 
Finally, if you are able to come along and watch then please do!  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Chris Hearnshaw 
Year 5/6 Teaching Assistant & Trumpet Teacher 

 


